
                                    
   

 
 

 
29th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next Wednesday, the 7th of November, is Diwali the Hindu festival of lights.  
 
As the children have been learning about Hinduism in school this term, we would like 
to join in the Diwali celebrations.  
 
On Wednesday 7th November we are hosting a fun evening after school where the 
children can enjoy some craft activities, learn more about how Hindus celebrate 
Diwali and enjoy some fun together. 
 
The event will be straight after school and finish at 4:45pm. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this event, please give your consent by 
completing the permission slip below. Please return the slip to school by Friday 
2nd November.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Kyle  
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of child:_______________________________   Class:_________ 
___ 
I give my permission for my child to attend the Diwali Celebration and I will collect 
them at 4.45pm. 
 
Signed:__________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date:________ 
 
Relationship to child: _________________________________________ 
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